NORMANDY CRICKET CLUB

GUIDELINES ON TRANSPORT

Note: The terms 'child’, ‘children’ and 'young person' describe any person under the age
of 18. References to 'parents’ should be read as parents and carers inclusively.

Normandy Cricket Club adheres to the ECB guidelines for transporting children to and
from matches and training.

Parents are responsible for the safe delivery and collection of their child for matches
and training.

Coaches, age group managers or appointed Club representatives will be responsible for
children in their care whilst on the Club premises during core training times for the
relevant age group, as published in the Colts handbook, and when on Club premises for
matches or on arrival at opponents’ cricket grounds.

Parents understand that it is not the responsibility of the Coach, age group managers or
Club representative, to transport or arrange to transport, the children to and from the
Club or a match.

Parents understand that if they are going to ‘drop and leave’, they must seek permission
to do so from their Coach or age group manager in advance.

The Club understands that it must receive permission from parents for children to
participate in all away fixtures.

Parents understand that by accepting an invitation to play in an away game, either via

Spond or by any other means that may be in use by the Club at the time, they are
thereby granting their permission.
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